FAXED ADDENDUM to the REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Contract Administration and Inspection Services for

Seawalk Improvements
(C3) RFP No. E10-191

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

ADDENDUM NO.: TWO CURRENT DEADLINE FOR PROPOSALS:
February 12, 2010 at
2:00 p.m. Local Time

PREVIOUS ADDENDA: ONE

ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
155 South Seward Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801

The following items of the contract are modified as herein indicated. All other items remain the
same. This is a faxed addendum. A confirming copy will not be mailed to you. If this fax is
incomplete, please call (907) 586-0490, and we will re-send it. This addendum has been issued
and is posted online. Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts Division webpage at: '
http://www.juneau.org/engineering ftp/contracts/Contracts.php

Item No. 1 Change the time of the Pre-Proposal Meeting from 10:00 a.m. fo 9:00 a.m.
Date of Pre-proposal Meeting remains the same.

Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged or your proposal may be considered non-
responsive. Acknowledgment can be made by signing and faxing this addendum to (907) 586-
0897 prior to the proposal deadline, by returning the signed addendum to the Engineering
Department, attention Janet Sanbei, or acknowledging receipt within the submitted proposal.

Date Issued: February 3, 2010

- Company Signature Date




